
 

  DONATION TO CLOTHING OUR KIDS IN MEMORY OF GREY BRANSON 

Christmas memories - what started as a way to give "gifts" to our sweet 
Grey Branson who passed away in October 2019, has continued to grow 
each year as we started the tradition of a legacy gift each Christmas in his 
memory. As a family, each year at Thanksgiving we pick a cause which 
reminds us in some way of Grey. This year we chose Clothing Our Kids 
whose mission is to improve the lives of at-risk elementary school children 
by providing them with essential school clothing. For those who knew Grey 
you knew that he had style and loved to look his dapper best - whether in 
board shorts, or board shorts, or board shorts (lol). To kick off our charity, 
Kaylee designed a piece of artwork to share. She made "flowers" from some 
of her clothing, and some of Grey's, blending the two as an expression of the 
bond they shared as brother and sister. We will be collecting donations for 
our charity from now until Christmas. If you would like to participate you 
can venmo me (@Pam-Baker-10) or if you would like to donate in Grey 
Branson's name directly the charity 
is https://www.clothingourkids.org. You can also give donations to Grey's 
parents, Grey Baker or Colleen Baker. This was a facebook post - you can 
see the post at https://www.facebook.com/pam.baker.5680. I'm sending 
this to see if you are able to determine any donations in Grey Branson's 
name? We have been collecting and will be making a contribution before 
the holidays. If we could identify others to have a total raised it would be 
great. I would love the opportunity to bring my granddaughter Kaylee to 
drop off our contribution. let me know if that can be arranged. thank you!! 

 

https://www.clothingourkids.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pam.baker.5680.

